
CPC - Highways Working Group – Update September 2023 

 

Rob Denning and John Whitehead are now the PC councillors on the Working 

Group and we were joined for our first meeting by Madge Pelling, Peter Thomas 

and Ian Burton as parishioners.  Ian Jeffrey has subsequently joined the group. 

The initial meeting was held on 16th August and will meet again on 11th 

September to consider how we progress the discussion document that resulted from 

the Parish Survey Results. 

We agreed the importance of having discussions with Hemingstone Parish Council, 

given that several options will impact that parish. John has written to them, 

suggesting that they may want to send along an observer to our next meeting, who 

can subsequently be ratified as a representative. 

Our thoughts were to also to let the residents of Rectory Road know of our 

existence. Perhaps one of them might be interested to join our Working Group? 

The Traffic Monitoring Survey information has been analysed by SCC Highways 

and there is a meeting arranged on 16th October for the results to be presented. 

This will include comparisons with the 2015 survey. 

The outcome of 14th July site meeting with Suffolk Police regarding enforcement 

we have heard from Kevin Stark, Suffolk Police Traffic Management Officer. 

There are discussions with SCC about an ANPR for Coddenham. 

 

Cllrs Rob Denning & John Whitehead 

 


